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I am opposed to this measure as I believe it will restrict voters who are unable to get 

to an in-person voting place.  As I am in my 70's I have experienced both systems 

and believe the vote by mail system is far superior as it allows everyone who is 

registered to vote the opportunity to do so.  It is my belief that we would see a 

dramatic drop in the number of voters participating in elections if we repeal vote by 

mail. 


